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Investigation of Shooting *UPDATE* Suspect Vehicle Located 

On 01/02/20 at approximately 3:25 pm, the Monroe Police Department responded to the Valero Gas Station at 629 S. Monroe 

St. for a report of a shooting with one person shot. Officers located one male victim in the parking lot with a gun shot wound 

and quickly determined that the suspect had already fled the scene in a vehicle.  

The suspect vehicle was described as a light silver 2012-2014 Cadillac ATS 4 door with tinted windows.  A BOL was sent on 
01/04/2021 for public assistance in locating the vehicle and information pertaining to this incident.  The Monroe Police 
Department is reporting that the suspect vehicle has been located and was secured in police storage.  Detectives working 
this case are continuing to follow up on leads and evidence to determine the identity of the suspect.    
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